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Ms. Stephanie Morrow was recently appointed by Cherokee 

County to serve a three-year term on the Upstate Workforce 

Board.  She is an experienced professional in community 

development and has a proven track record of creating 

impactful partnerships.  Stephanie is currently employed as an 

Employment Specialist for Goodwill Job Connection in Gaffney.   

 

Stephanie is deeply passionate about contributing to the 

advancement of her community and considers it a great honor 

to serve on the Upstate Workforce Board. Her dedication to fostering positive change and 

creating opportunities for the members of her community are the driving forces in her 

professional endeavors. Ms. Morrow is dedicated to leveraging her expertise and experience to 

make a meaningful impact on the workforce development initiatives that benefit her community.  

 

The Upstate Workforce Board receives federal dollars yearly that are designated for workforce 

development in Cherokee, Spartanburg and Union counties.  The Board partners with employers 
and the workforce development system to develop policies and investments that support public 
workforce system strategies that support regional economies.  In program year 2023 (July 1, 2023 – 
June 30, 2024), the Upstate Workforce Board secured over $2,000,000 in funds for workforce 
development.   The Upstate Workforce Board is a major funder of the SC Works system and the 
ACHIEVE youth program.  
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